

Information and Communication Technology for All Club (ICT for All Club)

P.O. Box 2, Ratchatewi, Bangkok, 10401 KINGDOM of THAILAND

Tel. +668-1261-0726 e-Mail: info@ictforall.org Website: www.ictforall.org

February 9, 2012

H.E. Mr. Asif Anwar Ahmad Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary British Embassy 14 Wireless Road Lumpini, Pathumwan, Bangkok 10330 Kingdom of Thailand

Dear Mr. Asif Anwar Ahmad Ambassador:

On the auspicious occasion of the Diamond Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth, the Information and Communication Technology for All Club respectfully present our sincere congratulations and best wishes to Her Majesty on the occasion of her Diamond Jubilee.

We humbly express wishing Her Majesty excellent health and happiness.

Yours sincerely,

Thossaphol NORATUS

Coordinator of the ICT for All Club

Thank you for your message

1 message

Buckingham Palace <no-reply@royal.gsx.gov.uk>
To: info@ictforall.org

Thu, Feb 9, 2012 at 12:56 AM



Thank you for your message to The Queen on the occasion of Her Majesty's Diamond Jubilee

A selection of messages will be displayed on the official Diamond Jubilee website





Diamond Jubilee

1952 ~ 2012









BUCKINGHAM PALACE

I send you my grateful thanks
for the words of loyalty and support
which you have so kindly sent
on the occasion of
the Sixtieth Anniversary
of my Accession to the Throne.



2012





